Hoopeston Police Commission
4/23/22
Meeting Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. In attendance from the Commission were Mark Wagoner,
Alex Houmes and Bill Goodwine. Interim Chief Tate was also in attendance.

The committee interviewed Jason Anderson as a potential police officer for the city. A background
check will follow.

A draft letter from Interim Chief Tate regarding the need for additional police officers was briefly
reviewed. General satisfaction was expressed. Any suggestions should be forwarded to him.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:37.

Respectfully submitted:
J. William Goodwine, Secretary



